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Transition to College-Led Training 
Advisory Committee 

Communique – 15 December 2020 

The third meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health Transition to College-Led 
Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was held on 15 December 2020.  

The committee has been established to provide advice to the Australian Government on the 
development and implementation of reforms to the delivery of general practice training as part of 
the transition to a college-led training model. 

At the meeting, members discussed the draft work plan for the transition process, and the 
feedback received to date. Members advised that the two themes of the Australian General 
Practice Training program in 2022 and Review and evaluation to monitor impacts of transition 
would be prioritised for progression in early 2021.  Further consideration of the work plan will 
occur in the New Year, including agreeing the items requiring prioritisation. 

As agreed at the previous meeting, the Australian Medical Association representative provided a 
paper analysing the rural and general pathways of the Australian General Practice Training 
program.  TCLTAC members agreed that any decision to change the structure of the pathways 
should be done on the basis of evidence, and that stability for 2022 should be maintained. 

The Committee will next meet on 2 February 2021. 

Further information on the Advisory Committee can be found at www.health.gov.au  
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